21 March 2012

Our ref: F12/4422/JM

General Medical Council

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Mr James Archer

[By email only]

Dear Mr Archer

## Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for information

Thank you for you email of 25 February 2012. You requested information about GPs from West Yorkshire who were erased for disciplinary reasons from the Medical Register in 2010 or 2011.

We have now carried out a search of our records and have identified one GP who falls within the scope of your request. I attach the minutes from the doctor's Fitness to Practise Panel hearing for you to consider. I hope that this information is useful to you.

Yours sincerely